Date:

Southington Water Department
P.0.Box 111

605 West Queen Street
Southington, CT 06489

To Whom It May Concern:

Re: Private Hydrant Flushing for

We, the owners of the above referenced property have requested that Southington Water
Department flush our private fire hydrants as part of their flushing program.

This letter is to verify that we, the owners, understand the Southington Water Department will be
held harmless and is not responsible for any damage the flushing operation may cause. This will
include any damage the water discharged during the operation may cause to landscaping or personal
property. We, the owners, also agree to repair any hydrants or valves found broken during the
flushing at no cost to the Southington Water Department.

Signature:

Printed Name:

Title:

Telephone Number:




